CCM/QOC Meeting Minutes
3.15.2017

PRESENT: Ron Bennett, Carolyn Mowery, Lindsey Myer, Traci Vincent, Barbara Moran, Mary Kennedy, Billie Padilla,
Coleen Hernandez, Tony Castaneda, Kim Tjelmeland and Sarah Feldhausen

Introductions- The group welcomed new members Kim Tjelmeland and Mary Kennedy. Kim attends Loving Hearts day
and residential programs and works for Dillon’s. Mary is a guardian and her brother is in services. Megan Boydston was
not able to be in attendance at today’s meeting.

The January minutes were reviewed and approved by the team.
The CDDO now has a sign at the entrance of the parking lot.
The CDDO Liaison, along with other CDDO members, is in the process of developing a newsletter.

The Shawnee County CDDO continues to receive a high volume of applications for eligibility; currently the Liaison is
working on 17 referrals.

Discussion on ADRC RFP: Inter-Hab is keeping the CDDOs informed of the ADRC RFP proposal. This proposal would
change the way services are accessed and divide the State into four divisions. Everyone is encouraged to contact their
State Legislature representatives.

Updates:

Ron — has been working for the past three months in the ESCF workshop. He has moved into a new home.
Carolyn — retired March 10%" after 39 years at the State. Her daughter is doing well.

Tony — LHTC is starting a singing program.

EVF — has sent out a letter about their summer trips.

CDDO — will have a booth at the 2017 Neighborhood Resource Expo.

Fliers — Community Forum on Proposed Changes to Medicaid by Congress — March 29*" 1-3 pm at 408 SW Jackson
2017 Neighborhood Resource Expo — April 15 9am-1pm at the Big Gage Shelter House 635 SW Gage

March is Developmental Disability Awareness month.

Next meeting:

May 17, 2017
12:00 pm - 1:00 pm in the TARC Training Room



